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October 19, 2010
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Jan Heise, K4QD
2471 Stratford Pointe Drive

West Melbourne, Fl. 32904-8056

Dear Jan,
We appreciate all the support you gave us during the summer and throughout the Hamfest.  We really are grateful that you got the door prizes for us.  It was a huge help with all we had to do.  Your friendship and kindness went above and beyond and we are glad to count you amongst our friends.  We sincerely appreciated you helping on Sunday to open and close things out so we could attend services for my dad.  It was comforting to know that we had PCARS friends filling in for us at a tough time in our lives.  God surely has blessed us.
We just really don’t know how to say thank you and hope one day to repay the favor to you.  May God always bless you and keep you well.
Sincerely,

Jim Long KI4RBW and Kathy Quinn KI4RQY
2010 Melbourne Hamfest 
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